
 

 

 

 

 

 

Furry Friend Families 
Spring is here! We are ready to bring in the month of April together and looking 

forward to a fun, busy month. The two values we are focusing on for this month are wisdom 
and confidence. 

Announcements 

Everyone should have received a “Save the Date” for graduaƟon. It will be on Friday, May 
17th at 3:00pm. 

Our Pre-K Kindergarten Agreements will be beginning this month with our friends, a copy of 
which will be in your child’s cubby every Friday. The children will be assessing themselves 
for the enƟre week.  

Classroom 

Ms. Janice is working on planning some fun stuff for our studies this month. This month’s 
creaƟve curriculum studies will include gardening and animals. She is planning a lot of 
outside Ɵme for us this month, when weather permits, so please dress children accordingly. 

Ms. Haley has been working with our friends on the importance of rules and how we can 
follow them. She is also working closely on our values with the children, involving stories or 
games.  

Ms. Ruth is conƟnuing to work on phoneƟcs with our friends. The new leƩers she is 
introducing this month are o, u, l, f, b, ai. She is also working on some songs with our 
friends for graduation. We cannot wait for you to hear them!  

Birthdays 

Jaxon turns 5 on April 7th and Verdell turns 5 on April 28th!  

If you have any quesƟons or concerns about anything, please feel free to talk to one of us at 
drop off or pickup, or send us a message on Bright Wheel. Thank you! 

Janice, Haley, Ruth  


